
       Holiday Homework           

Next term we will be looking at different 

inventors and the inventions they made. For 

homework I would like you to design a poster of 

an invention that you would like to see! It could 

be for a balloon car, a spinning umbrella or even a 

flying car!! 

Let you imagination run wild and enjoy. 

Remember to bring your poster in by Wednesday 

22nd February 2023.  

      

       

 


